
7th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We hope you enjoyed the opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher last week to discuss how they are doing in 
school. It was good to see that most parents attended one of the meetings. 
 
Class Photographs 
On Tuesday 11th May the photographer will be in school to take class photographs. Please makes sure that children come in 
full school uniform ready for their group photo. 
 
Oxford Brookes Students 
We are pleased to welcome three trainee teachers to Brookside this term. Miss Perrin is working with Class CP, Miss Clarke is 
working with Class FH and Miss Donajgrodzki is working with Class CS. We wish them well with their final placement before 
qualifying as teachers.  
 
Library Bingo 
It’s eyes down and daubers at the ready as Brookside goes book bingo bonkers!  
Your child has been given a letter on the back of which you’ll see a bingo grid, but instead of Kelly’s eye and clickety click we 
are asking children to cross off some book-related challenges. Simply complete ANY FOUR of the listed challenges, jot down 
the name of the book you read to complete the challenge along with a parent or teacher signature to prove you’ve done 
it and then drop your bingo form into the bingo box at the school library (you can hand it to your class teacher as well if you 
prefer). There are lots of lucky dip prizes up for grabs so get reading and then get winning!  
And once you’ve entered a group of four challenges your card will be returned for you to carry on collecting so that you can 
enter again! 
Remember, you can browse books, leave reviews and reserve books online anytime via the school website 
homepage – just scroll down and click on: 

 
Pupil login details can be found on your child’s reading diary. 
 
Good luck & keep on reading! 
 
Injury Minimisation Programme for School—I.M.P.S. 
Today, Year 6 were visited by staff from the Injury Minimisation Programme for Schools (I.M.P.S.). 
The aim of I.M.P.S. is to reduce death and disability as a result of accidents and give children basic first aid skills. The                   
programme targets children between the ages of 10 and 11 who statistically are at greatest risk, and it has been awarded a 
'Laser' award by the Royal Society for the Prevention of Accidents (ROSPA). 

Usually Year 6 would visit the John Radcliffe Hospital to take part in I.M.P.S. but due to the pandemic this is being delivered in 
school. Children enjoyed learning how to put someone in the recovery position and how to prevent accidents happening in the 
first place. 
 
Golden Throne 
Children always enjoyed the chance to share their achievements outside of school during Friday assemblies when they would 
come and sit on the golden throne. As we are unable to hold assemblies at the moment children can let us know about their 
achievements and these will be celebrated in class and in the newsletter. 
Well done to Alice (Class CS) who has achieved her Chief Scout Silver Award. 
 
Mobile Phones in school 
Parents in KS2 have been sent a letter about mobile phones today. Children in Years 5 and 6 should only bring in phones if 
they are absolutely necessary to communicate with parents. Phones must not be used by children on the school site and must 
be handed into the school office at the start of the day. Children in all other year groups are not allowed phones in school and 
do not need one as they do not walk to or from school alone.  
 
Dates for your diary  
Monday 31st May - Half Term  
Monday 7th June - INSET Day (school closed to pupils) 
Thursday 22nd July - End of Summer Term (3:00 p.m. finish) 
 
Best wishes, 

Mr Cornell and the staff of Brookside 
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